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The Parliamentary Planning Inquiry 

newcastleplanning@parliament.nsw.gov.au  

 

Our organisation would like to make a very simple submission to the Inquiry. 

We have no vested interests and nor to our knowledge do any of our 500 members and supporters. 

 

We submit that our organisation was formed in 2012 due solely to the lack of planning and 

consultation for the area known as the Mayfield wharfs. 

It was apparent to us that there were a number of parties including the Newcastle Port Corporation, 

Newcastle City Council, developers, port operators and the Department of Planning who were hell 

bent on forcing through their proposals. The only way forward was for us to form a group and resist 

the powerful proponents. 

As a witness one of our committee will be able to present some examples of our struggles, the issues 

and power of our opponents, 

The committee CPCFM 

24 / 10 /2014 

 

 




